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August 6, 1982

Mr. F. B. Litton
Generic Issues Branch
Division of Safety Technology
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conunission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: NRC Summary of June 23, 1982 Meeting on
Pressurized Thermal Shock

Dear Mr. Litton:

The NRC written summary of the June 23, 1982 meeting between the CE
Owners Grot.p and the staff on the pressurized thermal shock issue
(dated July 8,1982) contains a statement which could result in con-
fusion if left in its present form. The statement of concern is in the
fourth sentence of the third paragraph and reads as follows:

"CEOG gave credit to warm prestressing, small crack size, negligible
2clad effect and heat transfer coefficient of 300 Btu /hr/ft po,a

This statement does not accurately reflect the CE0G presentation con-
cerning the evaluations of the Ginna and Rancho Seco overcooling events.
The following statements are suggested as an alternate to the above
sentence:

"The CEOG noted that wann prestressing would have been effective in
preventing crack initiation for the actual Ginna and Rancho Seco
transients, h t reported tne RTNDT where K1 equals KIC for com- i

parison purposes. A range of through clad initial crack sizes from
very shallow depth to one quarter thickness deep were evaluated in
the analyses. Cladding was treated accurately in terms of thermal
conductivity in determining temperature gradients in the vessel
wall. The CE0G analysis considers zero residual stress in the
cladding at normal operating temperature. The heat transfer co-

2efficient at the clad-water surface was 300 Btu /hr/ft /FO."

Please amend the NRC summary with the above clarification so as to
minimize the potential for confusion in this area.
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